[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome to Y2TH
It was lovely to see the children return to school after the summer break full of enthusiasm and ready to learn. 
Myself (Miss Heslop) and Mrs Laverick have been really pleased at how well the children have settled and adapted to their new routines.
We’d like to let you know about our new routines. 
	
Tuesday
	PE
Please send PE kits into school where they can stay until half term. We will then send them home. PE kit consists of a red t-shirt, black shorts and jogging bottoms and suitable footwear. 

	

Friday 
	Home Reading
New books are sent home and children expected to read three times throughout the week and a written comment from home is necessary to provide us with feedback.  
Reading books are selected carefully to match their phonic ability and enjoyment. 
All reading books and diaries should be in school everyday and placed on their desks for further reading. 

	
Friday


	Homework
Homework is set through Google Classrooms although a paper copy can be issued. If access is proving difficult, please contact the school. 



We are really looking forward to a fun filled year of learning new and exciting things and hope the children enjoy it as much as we do! 
If you have any queries, please contact us. 
Many thanks
Miss Heslop and Mrs Laverick 
